
   

Rolls and Referendum with 

Superintendent Rod Thompson 

regarding the 

March 11, 2014 Special Election 

Pearson 6th Grade Center Families 
Please join us at your school on January 24 from 7:55-8:55AM 

for a referendum conversation over a warm cinnamon roll with 

Superintendent Rod Thompson. 

Come hear about the March 11, 2014 referendum vote 

The details for the vote include: 

 second High School 

 to address district-wide security needs 

 to address maintenance at the district’s facilities & sites 

 for upgrading outdoor facilities for shared use 

Space is limited.  Reserve your seat right away. 

Go to:  www.shakopee.k12.mn.us/referendumcentral click on “Learn More” 

or call Sarah at 952-496-5006 

 

 

 


